
DELHI CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

 PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR A SPECIAL USE REQUEST  
 

The Delhi Charter Township Planning Commission has received a request for a Special Use Permit for a 

Child care center pursuant to Section 5.10.4 (5) of the Zoning Ordinance in the C-2: General Business 

district on the property legally described as:  

 

(33-25-05-23-251-022), LOT 1 CHARLAR SUBD., which includes the following street address: 1795 

Cedar Street.   

 

The Township will conduct said Public Hearing on Monday, July 23, 2018 beginning at 6:30 PM, in the 

Delhi Charter Township Community Services Center, 2074 Aurelius Road, Holt, MI 48842.   

 

A copy of the proposed Special Use Permit Application is available for public inspection at the Township 

Offices during regular business hours, which are Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.  

Written comments will be considered and may be forwarded to the Delhi Charter Township Offices until 

5:00 p.m. the day of the Planning Commission meeting.  Please call (517) 694-8281 for further 

information. 

 

Tonia Olson, Chair 

Delhi Charter Township Planning Commission 


